Sent: 21/08/2020 7:24:45 PM
Subject: Online Submission

21/08/2020

Select... Melanie Amon

3/ 35 Eurobin AVE

Manly NSW 2095
melaniecamon@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To Whom it May Concern
| have concerns regarding the above proposal for John Fisher Park (JFP) these include:

1) The ecosystem of JFP is sensitive and a tower may pose risks to the environment

2) Issues with compliance to the Plan of Management for

John Fisher Park

3) The park is public land and | do not believe that the private company has provided sufficient
evidence justifying the placement of a tower in JFP.

4) The application suggests that the tower will be quite large (25m), and the terminology of
‘associated equipment’ is too vague - does this mean the development will be larger?

5) The development will be an eyesore in one of the few untouched natural strips on the
beach. What a shame to ruin Public green space with phone towers.



